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Wednesday, November 2,2005 

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Fl32300-0850 

Dear Sirs: 

We strongly object to the application by MSM Utilities to amend it's Water Certificate No. 
611-W and it's Wastewater certificate No.527-S by the addition of said territory as 
described in exhibit A of MSM Utilities Legal Notice of Oct. 18,2005. 
The Owner of the Utility did not contact or inform me of their intent prior to the Legal 
Notice. 
We have been given only 30 day's to obtain additional information as to the impact this 
will have financially on ow area. This is not enough t h e  to attain this information. 
We are retired living on a fixed income. We lost our home in punts Gorda, Fl. because of 
hurricane Charlie. 
We had to look carefully at our finances to determine if we could afford to rebuild. 
Charlotte Co. required all property owners, that lost their homes, to have their septic 
systems pumped out and to obtain a permit. The cost for this was born by the property 
owners. 
Approval of these permits will make it possibly for Charlotte Co. to require all property 
owners be connected to water and sewer facilities in the very near future. 
We do not need any further expenses for the next 5-7 years,so that we can recover &om 
the hurricane. 

Yours truly: 

/'James Hefher 
29215 Edgewood St. 
PmhGarda El. 33982 

Copy to MSM Utilities 
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